
Welcome to 
 Peace Lutheran Church 



January 19, 2025 

 
Second Sunday after 

Epiphany   
Pastor Neil Brady 

 
 
 



Today’s Activities 

Worship at 9:30 am  
Gathering following worship 
Annual Congregational Meeting 
at 10:45 
 
 



Meetings this week, 
January 19 to January 25 

Tuesday, January 21, Men’s Night our at 6:00 pm 

Wednesday, January  22, AA meeting at 6:00 pm 

Thursday, January 23, Choir rehearsal at 7:00 pm 

Friday, January 24, AA meeting at 6:00 pm 

Saturday, January 25, Laundry Bag sewing session from 9:00 to noon 



Helping Hands Ministry 

The Community Action Team will be 

collecting donations to support 

Helping Hands, our local food pantry. 

For the month of January we will be 

collecting soup. A basket has been 

placed in the gathering area in front of 

their bulletin board for your donations.  

 

                Thank you for your support. 



Annual Congregational Meeting, 
Today 

The annual Congregational Meeting will be held 

today, January 19th  after worship. Looking forward to 

seeing you here.   



Men’s Night Out 

The men of Peace Lutheran will meet on Tuesday, 

January 21 for their monthly night out at 6:00 pm.  

All men are invited to attend.    



Laundry Bag Sewing Session. 
Saturday, January 25th  

Once again we need volunteers to help make Laundry bags 

to hand out at our next Loads-of-Love.  This will take place 

on Saturday,  January 25 from 9:00 to noon.  You could use 

all levels of sewers, from non- sewers to experts.  Please 

volunteer.   



Scrip program is happening 

If you are in need of some 
scrip cards please contact 
Lorene Crigier. She will be 
more than glad to help you 
out. This program provides 
funds to help with 
maintenance at Peace.    



Tidings of Peace 

If you have an article or a picture for the church’s news 

letter The Tidings of Peace please Email it to Kristin 

Shannon and she will put it in The Tidings of Peace.  Her 

email address is gore.kristin88@gmail.com 



Prayers of Peace 

If you or anyone you know are in need of 

some prayers please let the church office 

know so that we can put them in the 

weekly Prayers of Peace.   

 

We ask all members of Peace to please 

help us with this ministry.  All you need to 

do is include these people in your prayers 

as you pray.  Thank you for helping out in 

this ministry. 



Thank you for attending worship 
with us 

We all are one in mission, we all are one in call, our varied gifts 
united by Christ, the Lord of all. A single great commission 
compels us from above to plan and work together that all may 
know Christ’s love.    


